
 Marina Matters 
Dunedin Marina 

51 Main Street 
Dunedin, FL 34698 

 

Office Hours 
Mon.– Fri. 9 am - 4:30 pm 
Closed Noon -  1 pm 
(Office may also close for 
meetings or other business) 

 

Phone    727-298-3030 
After-hours* 727-510-4034  

*Urgent facility issues only 

Emergencies Call 911 
 

Email  
LFerguson@DunedinFL.net 

 

Website: 
www.DunedinGov.com/Marina 

Project Update Storm Season 

For the security of persons and 

property, the gate codes should not be 

shared with anyone in order to avoid the 

need for frequent code changes. Vessel 

owners must meet guests at the gate 

and accompany them to the boat. Call 

Pinellas County Sheriff’s Office at 727-

582-6200 (non-emergency line) to 

report suspicious or prohibited  activity. 

Marina Advisory Committee 

The next meeting is scheduled for 
September 18th at 5:15. The location of 
the meeting is to be determined. For up 
to date information, please visit:  

Government Calendar | Dunedin, 

FL (dunedingov.com)  

Security 

Sept/Oct 2023 

 

Helpful Resources 
 
Online Payments 
• https://ipn.paymentus.com/

cp/dun3 
• Have statement in hand 
• Account number must be 

entered with a dash  
 (ex: 1234-5678) 
 
Marina Advisory Committee  
• 3rd Monday of each month 
• Visit website for info 

https://www.dunedingov.com/
city-departments/government-
calendar 

 
Report Oil/Chemical Spills 
• National Response Center 

at 800-424-8802 and the 
Harbormaster. 

• Spill kits (bright yellow 
containers) are located on 
West Wall near Pram Shed 
and North Wall at Slip #3. 

 
Marine Life (Sick or Injured) 

FWC (Florida Fish and Wildlife 
Conservation Commission)  
888-404-3922. 

The construction of the new pram shed 

building is moving right along. Barring 

unforeseen delays, completion is 

anticipated near the end of September.  

The Dunedin Windlasses and Dunedin 

Youth Sailing Association (DYSA) are 

anxiously awaiting their move back to 

the marina, where they will continue 

sailing program operations using the 

new building. Please continue to 

exercise caution when in the area of the 

construction zone. 

It’s that time of year again as we are 
entering the peak of the hurricane season. 
With a system already threatening to head 
this way, please  pay close attention to the 
following: 

• We all watch the weather closely, but 
don’t forget to also CHECK THE TIDES. 

• Check all lines for fraying and double 
them up. 

• Check your trailer’s tires, brakes and 
bunks to make sure there are no 
surprises at the ramp if/when you pull 
your vessel from the water.  

• Monitor all emails from the City  and 
the Marina. Check your spam folder  
and  be sure to add us to your safe 
sender’s list. 

• Don’t assume that your bilge will 
continue to work as expected. Two 
boats nearly sank in the last three 
weeks. High heat and humidity is 
detrimental to auto and marine 
batteries. 

• If you are unavailable, assign a 
responsible party to look after your 
boat. 

Friendly Reminders 

• Disconnect hoses from bibs when not 

in use. 

• Bags of trash, cardboard and other 

large items must be taken to the 

dumpster (located in the parking lot 

across from the Harbormaster Office) 

for disposal. Please do not leave items 

next to the trash cans for pick up. 

Upcoming Events 

Dunedin Stone Crab Festival 

at Edgewater Park 

Saturday October 21st: Noon - 10 pm 
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